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June 1, 1982

Mr. Frank J. Miraglia, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Miraglia:

Thank you for forwarding the Draft Environmental Statement
(NUREG-0895) in which the Public Service Company requests
the issuance of operating licenses to operate the Seabrook
Station, Units 1 and 2, located in Rockingham County, New
11ampshire.

We have reviewed Docket Nos. 50-443 and 50-444 and have no
comments.

Sincerely,
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R W. DAVIS
Asdociate Director
Ndtural Resource
[ Economics Division
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